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Date ! 18 September 2024

We are pleased to announce that the Pre-Determined Area (PDA) Nos. PDA-PD-1
(Calauit Field) and PDA-PD-2 (Alegria Field) that were previously offered under the
2024 Philippine Bid Round are now being opened for nomination under the Philippine
Conventional Energy Contracting Program (PCECP).

During the Opening of Application Documents conducted by the Department of Energy
(DOE) conducted last 27 August 2024, it was found that:

e PDA-PD-1 received no applications; and

e PDA-PD-2 received one (1) application but failed to submit complete application
documents, hence, was disqualified for further substantive evaluation.

In view of the foregoing, both PDAs may be applied for by other interested parties at
any given time through the nomination-based contracting of the PCECP.

Should you wish to apply for the said PDAs or other Areals of Interest (AOls) that you
have delineated in other parts of the country, you may submit an Area Clearance
Request with the attached Technical Description (set of geographic coordinates) and
location Map of the area to be nominated, and address it to the DOE Information
Technology and Management Services (DOE-ITMS).

Please be guided accordingly.
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